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            January 17, 2019 

 

Dear Friend of Archery, 

 The San Diego Archers would like to announce its 6th Annual Fundraiser at our Flying Pig 3D 

Tournament, to be held on Sunday, February 3rd, 2019. The Flying Pig 3D Tourney is our 2nd largest 

event of the year, with nearly 150 archers competing from all over Southern California and beyond. 

 The recipient of this year’s fundraiser is the Shelter to Soldier organization. Shelter to Soldier is a 

501c3 nonprofit organization that adopts dogs from local rescues and shelters and trains them to 

become psychiatric service dogs for post-9/11 combat veterans suffering from Post-Traumatic Stress 

(PTS), Traumatic Brain Injury (TBI) and other injuries associated with traumatic service experiences. 

Supporting their mission allows them to rescue more dogs for the program, and provides the funding 

needed to support all of the dog’s needs from medical care to safe housing over the course of their 

12-18 month training program and subsequent training with their veteran handler. 

 The San Diego Archers would like to support the Shelter to Soldier mission. We will match all 

funds collected at the Flying Pig 3D Tournament (registration fees, concessions, opportunity 

drawings, etc.) and donate 100% to the Shelter to Soldier organization. We are seeking your help in 

this effort by asking you to donate an item for our Opportunity Drawings. The tax-deductible donation 

from you will provide you with exposure to our tournament participants and website visitors. We are a 

non-profit club (Tax ID#: 27-4607869). We hope you will provide a tax deductible donation for this 

event. 

 The San Diego Archers maintain the archery venues at Balboa Park & Morley Field which are 

used by hundreds of people each month, including local families, collegiate clubs, JOAD (Junior 

Olympic Archery Development) and the Wounded Warrior Battalion.  The San Diego Archers host 

several archery matches and novelty events each year.  

 Donations may be given directly to the bearer of this letter or mailed to: 

 

San Diego Archers 
C/O Patty Koutz 
P.O. Box 2205 
San Diego, CA 91943 

 

 I would like to thank you in advance for your support of the 2018 San Diego Archers Flying Pig 3D 

Tournament & Fundraiser to benefit the Shelter to Soldier organization. 

 
Sincerely, 

Patricia Koutz 
Secretary, San Diego Archers       


